
 

 

 

 

Birthdays!  
 * Mrs. Lahner 6/11 * Evan 6/12 * Nathan 7/28 *Marli Jo 8/2 *  

*Max 8/9 * Dominik 8/31 *  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mrs. Lahner’s  
2nd Grade Classroom Newsletter 

Room 213 
 What we are working on 

 

Final Week:  

This Week students had Enrichment Day, created 

memory books and wrote letters to their future 

teachers.  Students also created and used 

tangrams. 

                           

 
 

Homework 

 

 

Students should continue to read at least 20 

minutes each day and practice their math facts! 
 

 

 

Announcements 
 

 Thursday, 6/2: Talent Show at 9:00am 
o After the talent show 2nd grade will walk to Pferdesteller Park for our 2nd grade picnic returning to 

school by 1:30pm 
 Thursday, 6/2 (after the picnic): Locker Clean-Out 

 
 Tomorrow, 6/3:  LAST Day of School! 

o Students will be dismissed at 12:30 
o Students will have lunch/recess 

 
** Thank you for a fantastic school year!  I am honored to have been a part of your family 

over the past year (some for two years!).  I wish you all a safe and fun summer! ** 

Newsletter #37 

May 30th – June 3rd 

 


